





Hope you are all well and continuing to stay healthy!

Get to know the Akos IPA: DATE: August 5, 2020 TIME: 7:00 am & 12:30 pm. JOIN THE WEBINAR: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/456996989

PLEASE NOTE: just a reminder that ASPA requires a copy of your renewed malpractice certificate annually in order to stay in good standing with the contracted plans. Please, when your providers renew their malpractice send a copy of the renewed certificate to Tonya@azspa.com or fax to 623-999-1055. This also applies to renewal of DEA's; CLIAS; and licenses.

ASPA Connected Community:

- Value-Based Payment Systems ACO requires quality reporting in order to participate and get MSSP funding. ASPA
 ACO needs support from the Practices that participate in our ACO. It is the policy of the ACO to maintain our
 contracts, records, documentations and other evidence sufficient to enable audits, evaluation, investigation and
 Inspection of the ACO's compliance with CMS.
- The ACO shall conduct quarterly Compliance Reviews of its Compliance Program to ensure that the Compliance Program is effective and that the ACO's business practices are consistent with its stated policies, applicable laws and regulations.
- Each ACO Participant is responsible for maintaining the records associated with their practice as the ACO is responsible for maintaining the records of the ACO. It is a requirement that you attend to these rules as stated in the contract to continue participation in the ACO.

If you have any questions or concerns or interested in joining our ACO, please reach out to Michelle Gierke at michelle@azspa.com or 602-265-2534 X 226 or Karen Ellington at karen@azspa.com or 602-265-2524 X 210.

ASPA IPA:

Please feel free to reach out to Karen Ellington at <u>karen@azspa.com</u> or 602-265-2524 X 210. I am available to answer any questions about ASPA IPA and the services we offer and any assistance you may need.

ASPA wishes you all a great August